REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS
City of La Feria

The City of La Feria plans to apply for the upcoming Disaster Recovery
Reallocation Program of the Texas General Land Office (GLO). Accordingly,
the city is seeking to contract with a qualified Engineering/Architectural Firm
(individual/firm). These services are being solicited to assist the city in its
application preparation and project implementation of a DRRP contract(s), if
awarded, to support eligible activities in the City of La Feria.

Please submit your SOQs to the address below on a thumb drive AND submit
2 copies of your statements of qualifications to the following address: Attn: Luis
Castillo, 115 E. Commercial Ave, La Feria, TX 78559.
Statements of Qualifications must be received by the City no later than 4:00 PM
on Thursday December 19, 2024, to be considered.

The City reserves the right to negotiate with any and all individuals or firms
that submit proposals. Section 3 Residents and Business Concerns, Minority
Business Enterprises, Small Business Enterprises and Women Business
Enterprises, and Labor Surplus Vendors are encouraged to submit proposals.

The City of La Feria is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer.
Servicios de traduccién estan disponibles por peticion.




